Templeman, Vivian

From: Brooks, Mark

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 1:55 PM
To: Templeman, Vivian

Subject: RE: grant

The name of the Grant is the Easton Foundations Grant and it is a grant offered to help promote Archery for youths. I
am writing it to help provide an indoor archery range and baseball/softball training building. The building would house
restrooms, storage rooms, two coaches offices and a large open area for the archery range and batting cages.

Mark J. Brooks, M.A.
Chemistry Teacher
Assistant Football Coach
Head Baseball Coach

Todd County Central High School

e-mail: mark.brooks@todd.kyschools.us

270-265-2506 ext. 252

From: Templeman, Vivian

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 1:51 PM
To: Brooks, Mark

Subject: grant

Mr. Brooks,
Can you please give me the name of the grant you're writing? Also, if | could have a little background
information to go on the board agenda.. Thanks

Vivian Jempleman
Administrative Assistant
Todd County Schools
205 Airport Road
Elkton, KY 42220
270-265-2436



